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--	May	13,	2022	--	
Website	@	https://westvalley1.americanprep.org/	

Upcoming	Events	
*Newly added to this newsletter calendar 

 

Tuesdays/Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
 
Friday, May 13 
May 16-20 
Friday, May 20 
Tuesday, May 24 
 
 
Tuesday, May 24 
Tuesday, May 24 
Wednesday, May 25 
Wednesday, May 25 
Thursday, May 26 
Thursday, May 26 
Friday, May 27 
 
Wednesday, May 25 
Thursday, May 26 
 
Friday, May 27 
Monday, May 30 
Tuesday, May 31 
Wednesday, June 1 
Thursday, June 2 
 

Free English Classes!  Tues 2:25-3:25 / Thurs 1:25-2:25 
“SWYK” 4th-6th Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
School Tours & New Family Meetings @ 10:30am 
“SWYK” K-3rd Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
 
Deadline for Classroom Library Books to be returned  
K-6th Core Knowledge End-of-year Testing  
“Lights Off” Free Family Event 3:30-5:30 
Memorial Day Assembly 9:00am 
 
END OF YEAR SHOW-WHAT-YOU-KNOW SCHEDULE 
End of Year SWYK Program:  1st Grade 5:30 pm  
End of Year SWYK Program:  4th Grade 6:30 pm 
End of Year SWYK Program:  2nd Grade 5:30 pm  
End of Year SWYK Program:  5th Grade 6:30 pm 
 End of Year SWYK Program:   3rd Grade 5:30 pm  
End of Year SWYK Program:  6th Grade 6:30 pm 
End of Year SWYK Program:  Kindergarten 9:00 am 
 
5th Term Reading University “RU” Store 9-11:30 
Character Development Assembly 8:45-9:15 followed by 
                      K-3 Activity 9:15-9:50 and 4-6 Activity 10-10:35 
 Last Day of Kindergarten  
Memorial Day – No School 
Campus Cleanup & Yearbook Day 
Field Day / 12:15 Dismissal Day 
Last Day of School / 12:15 Dismissal Day 



Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

 

 

	
	

May	Builder	Theme:			
I	am	a	Builder	When	I	Am	Utterly	Reliable	

	
We	have	been	talking	this	month	about	the	important	builder	trait	of	
being	utterly	reliable.		Please	enjoy	this	month’s	video	from	the	
character	development	team!		
https://vimeo.com/575104730/af29ac6de4	
	
	
Core	Knowledge	Testing	for	All	Grades	Next	Week	
This	coming	week	is	an	important	testing	week	for	all	grades.		Please	be	sure	your	
students	are	well	rested	and	have	had	a	nutritious	start	to	their	day.		Help	them	be	
successful	by	arriving	on	time	and	sending	them	off	for	their	day	with	a	big	smile	and	
encouraging	words!		Please	no	unnecessary	tardies,	early	checkouts	or	absences	this	
week!		
	
“LIGHTS	OFF”—Happy	Campers!	Free	Family	Event		
Calling	all	outdoor	fun-lovers!		Friday,	May	20	is	our	“Lights	Off”	celebration	of	the	year.		
This	is	a	free	event	for	the	whole	family—with	activities,	food,	community	partners	
bringing	us	valuable	information,	prizes,	bounce	houses—fun	for	everyone!		
It	runs	from	3:30-5:30	Students	must	be	with	a	parent	to	attend—and	they	WILL	want	
to	attend!		J		Come	and	enjoy	the	fun!		If	you	would	like	to	volunteer,	please	watch	for	
an	email	with	a	signup	coming	in	the	next	few	days.	
	
Campus	Clean	Up	Day	and	Field	Day—Two	Great	Days	to	Volunteer!	
If	you	want	to	be	part	of	the	last	week	of	school	fun-we	can	use	your	help!			
Campus	Clean	Up	Day:		Tuesday,	May	31	is	our	campus	cleanup	day	and	we	welcome	
any	available	parents	to	help	as	we	get	our	classrooms	and	breakout	rooms	and	outdoor	
areas	ready	for	the	end	of	the	year!		No	need	to	sign	up—just	come	whenever	you	can.	
Field	Day:		Wednesday,	June	1	is	field	day!		Parent	volunteers	make	this	fun	morning	
possible!		Please	look	for	an	emailed	signup	for	this!	

	
2022	Yearbook	Sales	-	Available	to	Order	in	the	Main	Office	
We	will	now	be	taking	orders	for	our	last	available	yearbooks	in	the	main	office.		Cash	or	
card	payment	must	accompany	your	order—no	reservations.		Our	Yearbook	signing	day	
will	be	on	May	31st	for	1st-6th	grades.		Kindergarten	date	still	pending	on	our	delivery	date.	
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West	Valley	1	PAC	Election	

We	have	1	vacancy	to	fill	for	our	2023	Parent	Advisory	Council	and	no	candidates	have	
volunteered.	If	you	are	interested,	please	reach	out	to	your	Academic	Directors	or	Rebecca	
Dailey	at	landtrust@apamail.org.		Our	returning	council	includes	the	following	parents:	
	
Laura	Orwin	
Rheim	Penman	
Isabel	Fabian	
Celeste	Lopez	
Sophia	Anderson	
	
Information	on	our	current	Parent	Advisory	Committee	and	Land	Trust	duties	can	be	found	
on	our	website	at	https://www.americanprep.org/land-trust/			
We	look	forward	to	serving	you	for	another	year.	
 
	
Newsletter	Readers	

We	have	some	special	recognitions	and	a	final	drawing	to	do	at	“Lights	Off”	
for	our	newsletter	readers!		So	if	you	are	a	newsletter	reader-THANK	YOU	
AGAIN	AND	ALWAYS-and	use	this	link	to	add	your	name	one	more	time!			
I'm	a	Newsletter	Reader!		https://forms.gle/kqEpD9do7SkecqkB8	
 
 

	
Reporting	Your	Volunteer	Hours	and	Donations	(Every	Week!)	
	Thank	you	for	your	volunteer	hours	and	donations!		This	link	for	
reporting	your	hours	will	be	included	with	each	newsletter	for	handy	
access.	
Report hours & donations here: 
https://forms.gle/263GFvy31yMaZg927	
 


